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Our mission is to empower all students through individualized instruction to become  
literate critical thinkers and problem solvers committed to civic engagement. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Community Members: 
 
Welcome to the final edition of ​The Warrior​ newsletter for the 2017-18 school year.  We are into the 
home stretch with finals week for seniors beginning next week.  I am proud to say that our students 
are working diligently to finish up strong. 

 
Congratulations to the following students who represent the  

Top 10 of the graduating class of 2018:  
(listed in alphabetical order)  

 
Kylie Belanger  

Anya Chase (Salutatorian) 
Olivia Durfee 

Raven Goodell 
Mitchell Libby 

Estelle Reardon (Valedictorian) 
Megan Schneider 

Madison Szczygiel 
Leah Tufts 

Channing Wang 
 

 
 



 

 
Front Row:  Channing Wang, Mitch Libby.  Back Row:  Raven Goodell, Kylie Belanger, Megan 
Schneider, Olivia Durfee, Anya Chase, Leah Tufts, Madison Szczygiel, Estelle Reardon 
 

************ 
 
Congratulations to all the members of the Class of 2018.​  We are very proud of your 
efforts and accomplishments.  You have worked hard to make Wells High the special place that it is. 
We wish all of you the best of health, happiness and success! 
 
To our parents and students, I would like to thank you for a great school year. I wish all of our 
students the best of luck on your final exams.  I hope you have a happy and restful summer! 
 

Respectfully,  
Eileen Sheehy 
Principal 
 

 
 
P.S.    ​Please remember to go to the polls at Wells Junior High School on June 12th and support the 
Wells/Ogunquit Community School District budget.  As you know, our school district remains one of 
the best in the State of Maine.  The  WOCSD School Committee, Superintendent Daly, administration 
and staff have worked hard to present a budget that represents a ​less than 3% increase and secures 
the resources to remain a quality school district for all learners.  I hope you will participate in the 
process and support our schools! 
 



 

 
US News & World Report published their 2018 annual list of top 
performing high schools in the United States.  Once again, 
WELLS HIGH SCHOOL has been designated a Silver Medal 
School.  This year's ranking places WHS as #4 among high 
schools in the State of Maine.   Additionally, WHS is ranked as 
#523 of high schools nationally.   
 
Coupled with a 100% graduation rate in the State of Maine, this 
accomplishment is a testament to the dedication of our faculty and 
staff at Wells High School to provide a high quality education for 
all students.  It also reflects our students' strong commitment to 
their personal educational achievement.  Congratulations to 
everyone at Wells High School and within the WOCSD on this 
exceptional recognition! 

 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS  COACH! 

 
Congratulations to Coach Tim Roche for being named Maine Football Coach of the 
Year in Class D.  This is voted on by the Maine Football Association.   This is an 
honor that is well-deserved by Coach Roche.  We are proud of the many 
accomplishments of the WHS football team and the many contributions they make 
to our Wells-Ogunquit communities.  
 

 




